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Children under 5yrs are FREE

Tickets
ADULTS

STUDENTS

Parking

February 18th, 2018
White Bear Lake High School South Campus, 
3551 McKnight Road in White Bear Lake

Admission: 
Tickets will not be sold prior to this event. Cash 
only at the door, please. Dancers DO NOT pay to 
enter and perform. The admission price covers 
the school rental (cafeteria, gym and hallways), 
custodial fees, staff and other expenses.

White Bear Lake High School (South Campus) 
has several small parking lots and one large 
one. Please park in the large lot on the SOUTH 
side of the building. Parents are welcome to use 
other parking areas, but everyone MUST enter 
the building by using the main doors that face 
the South side parking lot (the doors have the 
school name above them). All other doors will be 
locked and an alarm will sound if opened. 

When you arrive:  
As you enter the building, you will arrive in 
the commons area of the high school.This is 
where you will pay your admission to enter the 
show. You cannot enter the building any further 
without paying admission (dancers do not pay 
admission).

Once your admission is paid, you will enter the 
cafeteria area: dancers in 4th-12th grade are 
welcome to turn right and enter the hallways 
where their team's storage area has been 
placed. Dancers in preschool through 3rd grade 
are welcome to come to the storage areas, 
as well, but should be supervised by an adult 
(please only one adult or less per dancer). 
Your Program Director may send you specific 
information about where younger dancers 
should go when they arrive.

The event: 
The Metro Show event starts at 11 AM, but it will consist of multiple 50-55 minute shows with 
a 5-10 minute intermission at the end of each hour. Each show will start on the hour throughout 
the day. Dancers and families are not required to be there all day - your Program Director 
will send a schedule to you with your dancer's arrival and performance times. Once a dancer 
performs, he or she should watch the rest of the one hour show that they are in before leaving 
(that's good sportsmanship!) unless he or she needs to change for his or her next performance. 
Families are welcome to stay for the entire day, though.

Concessions will be offered by the White Bear Outback Bowl Performance Team. 

Seating: 
We will have a full crowd, but there will be enough seats for everyone.  Please move toward the 
center of the bleachers as you sit, or as people leave around you, so there aren't a lot of empty 
seats or areas. If your dancer is performing in any other show than the first one at 11 AM, you 
will be entering the gym while another show is going on - know that many audience members 
will be leaving at the end of that show to make room for you. We promise that there will be a 
seat for everyone, but you may need to be patient and wait for your favorite spot.

Our routines are choreographed to be viewed from above, so every seat in the gym is a good 
one. We ask that the floor seats are reserved for those who are unable to climb the bleacher 
steps.

During the event: 
When you enter the cafeteria and turn toward the gym, know that parents will enter the gym 
through the doors on the left, the dancers' chute (line up area) uses the door on the right. 
Please be sure to enter through the correct doorway. 
Once a routine has begun, please refrain from moving until the music stops and the audience's 
cheering has quieted. Once your dancer is finished performing, he or she can either sit with 
you or some teammates in the bleachers and watch the remainder of the one-hour show OR 
go backstage and change uniforms to prepare for their next performance. Again, we ask you 
to please stay in your seats until the end of the show that your dancer is participating in. Some 
parents like to leave when their own dancer is done, but what about those parents who have 
dancers performing later in the show? They want a large audience for their dancer, too! So, 
please stay until the end of the one-hour show that your dancer is participating in. Thank you!

And remember, applause is ALWAYS welcome! When you see something you like while a team 
is performing, let them know. A dance performance is an interactive experience and the dancers 
LOVE hearing you cheer! Thank you!  

Thank you!
The  White Bear Lake Just For Kix Dance Program is proud to host this event and we THANK 
YOU for taking time to travel here and experience this event with us!

The 2018 Metro Show:
The Metro Show is a way to bring Just For Kix dancers of all ages from all over the Twin 
Cities together into one show. It's a time to celebrate each other and celebrate dance! The 
show is run very similarly to how the Just For Kix Together We Dance competitions are run, 
so it provides our youngest dancers with a similar experience that our older, competitive 
dancers experience at those events. It also provides our competitive teams with a "practice 
run" for their competitive season.

$5.00

$3.00


